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EMPLOYEE CENTER 

A big CONGRATULATIONS to all the drivers who received a Q2 safety 

bonus for 2023! Keep up the excellent work! We appreciate you! Q3 is in the 

works, will you be on the list?! Stay Safe, Stay Alert! 

Remember – All of our newsletters are available on the TQM website under 

Employee’s page for your viewing.   

Remember – We are ALWAYS available by phone at the main line (800-

458-5114) Always keep your phone on! 

Relationships with Customers! 

As a driver, you are the face of the company. Your behavior on customers’ 

sites either leaves a good impression or can ruin a business relationship. 

Here are some things you can do to help us leave a good impression: 

- On time delivery and pick up  

- Accurate bill of lading  

- Courtesy and Cleanliness  

 

"Focus on the positive….” 

 

WE ARE HIRING! 

Remember – We offer a driver REFERRAL BONUS, tell your friends about 

us and get them working with a great team! Quick tips to give them below… 

 

- PAID WEEKLY 

- Various Start Times 

- Dock and Lift-gate Deliveries 

- Overtime Available! Local Work! 

 

Please have any referred drivers apply at our website 

www.tqmlogistics.com. 

Once we have received an application from them, a Career Coach will be in 

contact. 

 

 

August Birthdays! 

            Matthew Smaglio (Dispatcher)                 

                        Antwan Hornbuckle 

                         Arthur Christian 

                            Cherry Boyce                         

                         Hector Centeno 

       Kens Mexil 

                          Ronald Madden 

             HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

              

 

         

  

          

 

 

 

 

http://www.tqmlogistics.com/


SAFETY ZONE 

BACK TO SCHOOL!  With back-to-school month being here and 

approaching quickly please remember restrictions and regulations while 

driving through school zones. Reduce your speed when traveling through 

school zones. Depending on the type of roadway the school zone is in, this 

speed limit could be as low as 10 or 15 mph. Regardless, the speed limit in 

school zones will be significantly lower than what is posted on other areas of 

the same roadway. 

Be aware of the likelihood of inexperienced and reckless drivers in and near 

schools. Youthful drivers may make mistakes in judgment so be sure you are 

looking out for yourself by looking out for the mistakes of other drivers. 

Drive defensively. 

Slow down while approaching children that are awaiting school buses. 

Always stop for buses and wait patiently until all the children have crossed 

the street safely. Pay attention to bus signals and wait until the bus has 

begun moving before you proceed. 

 

ANOUNCEMENT! CVSA has announced Aug. 20-26 as the dates for this 

year’s Brake Safety Week! - During Brake Safety Week, commercial motor 

vehicle inspectors highlight the importance of brake systems by conducting 

inspections of their components and removing commercial motor vehicles 

found to have brake-related out-of-service violations from our roadways 

until those violations are corrected. 

 

“The focus of this year’s Brake Safety Week is on the condition of the brake 

lining and pad,” said CVSA President Maj. Chris Nordloh with the Texas 

Department of Public Safety. “Brake lining and pad issues may result in 

vehicle violations and could affect a motor carrier’s safety rating.” 

 

        

 

                 

 
                

    

 

          

 

Contact Us 

TQM Workforce Solutions, INC. 

200 Gibraltar Road 

Suite 110  

Horsham PA 19044 

800-458-5114 

tqm@tqmworkforce.com  

www.tqmlogistics.com  

 

LIKE us on Facebook & Twitter!  

https://twitter.com/TQM_Drivers  

https://www.facebook.com/TQMDrivers/  
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